
Chapter News January 2012 
 
I hope you all had a great holiday and wish you all a very happy, healthy and 
successful 2012. 
 
I would like to remind all Chapters that their Chapter Registration form for 2012 is 
due now. A recent change in Policy requires all chapters provide the form before the 
end of February. Chapter’s not providing the registration form by February 28 will be 
assessed a $10 late fee. As usual, there is no fee for on-time registrations. If you 
don’t have the registration form, it can be found on the MAFCA website. It is 
mandatory that your Chapter has 5 non-related adult MAFCA members listed 
as per MAFCA’s Bylaws. 
  
Make sure that your Chapter is listed in the April/May issue of The Restorer; this will 
be the only issue to list all the Chapters during the year. Of course, the list will 
always be available on the MAFCA website. 
 
Chapters not sending in the Chapter Registration form by September will lose their 
charters, be deleted from the listings and will no longer be eligible for MAFCA liability 
and Directors & Officers insurance. SO DON’T DELAY. 
 
Announced at the December Board Meeting:  
 
MAFCA has produced a 38-page compilation of Car Games which is downloadable. 
It has descriptions of some wonderful games, with a few photos. These games 
currently comply with restrictions placed by our insurance carriers. 
 
The era patterns are ready to order. You can find them on the MAFCA web on -the 
drop-down menu for fashions – pattern project. You can order patterns at 
erapatterns@mafca.com. 
 
International Model A Day has been set for September 22 (or in case of rain, 
September 23). Be sure to submit photos of how your Chapter spent the day to 
chapters@mafca.com. We will try to get them on the web or in The Restorer. 
 
I hope all of you have already renewed your individual memberships, or are doing so 
immediately, as we are going to press with a new Roster this year and I want to 
make sure you are included. You have until January 24 to get your renewals in 
to MAFCA to be included in the Roster. 
 
If you want your Chapter website to be eligible for any awards, you must register the 
website with me at chapters@mafca.com. We have had a number of old, inactive 
sites in the past. In order to avoid time loss, you must register by January 31 of 
each year for eligibility. 
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